Norman Board of Parks
Commissioners

2013 ANNUAL REPORT

SUMMARY OF ACTIVITIES




JANUARY
Jackie Farley was elected as Chair and Heather Perry was elected as Vice-Chair of the
Board of Parks Commissioners.

FEBRUARY

The Board voted to approve the Sub-Committee Appointments. The Norman Amateur
Softball Foundation presented their annual report to the board. Jeff Hill, Recreation
Superintendent presented a report on Recreation Activities.

MARCH

Clay Speer presented the annual report on behalf of the Norman Optimist Football and
Baseball programs. David Lisle, Golf Pro, and Ralph Cagigal, Golf Course
Superintendent, reported on the activities at Westwood Golf Course.

APRIL
Douglas Elder presented the annual report from the Firehouse Art Center. The Board
voted to recommend a fee-in-lieu of land decision for the Aspen Heights PUD Addition.

MAY
There was no new business for the May meeting. The annual park tour followed the
meeting.

JUNE
Jennifer Baker presented the annual report on behalf of the Sooner Theatre. The
Board voted to recommend a fee-in-lieu of land decision for the Park 7 Addition.

JULY
There was no meeting in July.

AUGUST

City Attorney Jeff Bryant presented a plan to the board to exchange Boyd View Park for
right of way easement along Cedar Lane Road. The Board voted to recommend the
proposal with stipulation that it still be designated as an easement and open space is
proposed. Mickey Williams presented the annual report from the Norman Football
Academy.

SEPTEMBER

Christy Fuentes, NYSA President, presented the annual report for Norman Youth
Soccer Association. .
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OCTOBER

The Board voted to recommend a fee-in-lieu of land decision for the Millennium
Addition. Vernon Maddox , President of the Cleveland County Historical Society
presented the annual report for the museum. Stephanie Larsen and Regina Tedder,
presented the annual report for the Little Axe Youth Sports Association. .

NOVEMBER
There was no meeting in November

DECEMBER
The December meeting was cancelled due to weather.
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